
I can’t quite believe that this school year has come to an end! Year 2 have worked so hard 

and I have loved getting to know each and every single one of them. They have been a 

delight to teach and they have been exceptional.  

Our summer term has been great fun! We read the stories 

‘Leaf’ and ‘Claude in the City’ which we loved. We learnt 

about global warming and polar bears and we created 

leaflets, acted, asked questions for interviews and wrote 

letters and newspaper articles. The children worked so 

hard! 

 

We built our Great Fire of London houses and set them alight. We taught the children the 

song ‘London’s burning’ and sang it whilst we watched our precious houses burn.  

 

 

 

 

The highlight of our term was meeting the residents of Southmore Court who we have been 

writing letters to this year. The afternoon tea and the wind chime making was enjoyable. It 

is lovely to watch the children speak to their pen pal and ask and answer lots of questions.  

 

 

We were privileged to be chosen for a BYMT song festival 

where we learnt some songs and 

sang along with other schools. 

Poppy also joined us for the final 

time this year andwe have loved 

reading to her. We have begun to 

make our egg box vehicles. They 

are looking ‘eggcelent’ and the 

children are excited to finish them  



this week! 

Finally, we had a wonderful week for our sports week. 

We completed lots of different activities; we started off 

with a delightful sports morning where I was so proud of 

all of the children for their hard work and their 

sportsmanship. We also did some yoga, went on a walk, 

did gymnastics and Munchkins. The children all worked 

hard as a team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 have matured, grown and learnt so much this year. I am unbelievably proud of them 

and you should all be so proud of them too! 

I hope you all have a wonderful summer and we shall see you in September. 

Mrs Martin 


